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May 2023
Dear Parents and Carers

We are so looking forward to your child joining us very soon.

I’m writing to inform you of some key dates for the summer term prior to your child starting with us in September. 
Story time sessions are Tuesday 20th, Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd June 3.30-4pm, you and your child will be invited to one of these. Whilst the children are listening to a story read by their class teacher, a presentation by the Transition team and Headteacher will take place in the studio.

This will be followed by a stay and play session on either Tuesday 4th or Wednesday 5th July 1.30-2.30. We will let you know which session when the classes have been set.
Your child’s first day at school will be either the morning of Thursday 7th September or the afternoon of the 7th, followed by a period of gradual integration into full-time school during the following week. 
This will be as follows:
Friday 8th September - All pupils in until 12

Monday 11th September- All pupils in until 1pm
Tuesday 12th September- All pupils in until 1pm

Wednesday 13th September- All pupils in all day
At Holbrook we operate this staggered start as we believe this is in the best interest of the children. A gradual transition into primary school gives children the best possible start, both emotionally and physically. From previous years, we know this results in them settling very quickly.

As previously mentioned, this year we will again be offering “home visits” for a maximum of 30 minutes duration, where each teacher will visit the parent and child at home at a set time to aid the communication and partnership process.  These dates are 4th 5th and 6th September.
Please complete and return the enclosed forms as soon as possible or before Wednesday 5th June.  We also need to see your child’s birth certificate, which should be brought to the school office at the same time.
I look forward to meeting you in June and if you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact me, or Mrs Moloney who works in the front school office.
Yours sincerely
JWright

Mrs Jo Wright

Early Years Phase Leader
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HOLBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL
ANTI-BULLYING POLICY
AND GUIDANCE

Approved by the Governing Body
Spring 2016

Review Date

“Anti Bullying Policy Draft 2016 8 characters (an approximate value). & +
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